
 

 

 

 

 

 

School of Psychology 

The University of Nottingham 

University Park 

Nottingham 

NG7 2RD 

T: +44 (0)115 8467403 or (0)115 9514344 

 

ND/tp 

 

Ref: F1269 

 

Wednesday 15th September 2021 

 

Dear Barbara, 

 

Ethics Committee Review 

 

Thank you for submitting an account of your proposed research ‘MNS effects on ADHD, OCD 

and GAD’. 
 

That proposal has now been reviewed by the Ethics Committee and I am pleased to tell you 

that your submission has met with the committee’s approval. 
 

Final responsibility for ethical conduct of your research rests with you or your supervisor.  The 

Codes of Practice setting out these responsibilities have been published by the British 

Psychological Society and the University Research Ethics Committee. If you have any 

concerns whatever during the conduct of your research then you should consult those Codes 

of Practice. The Committee should be informed immediately should any participant complaints 

or adverse events arise during the study. 

 

Independently of the Ethics Committee procedures, supervisors also have responsibilities for 

the risk assessment of projects as detailed in the safety pages of the University web site. 

Ethics Committee approval does not alter, replace, or remove those responsibilities, nor does 

it certify that they have been met. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
Dr Alexa Spence 

Deputy Chair, Ethics Committee 

 


